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MOUNTAIN CONNECTIVITY CONSERVATION MANAGEMENT

IUCN-WCPA MOUNTAINS BIOME THEME PROJECT WORKSHOP

WORKSHOP INVITATIONS ADVICE , cpigial NEwsLETTER

s the workshop comes closer, here we have some quick key notfes to get you through the attending process.....

INVITATIONS
. In the near future potential attendees will receive formal invitations from Dr Fausto Sarmiento
« An expression of interest in attending the workshop needs 1o be returned before the deadline on the invitation

. If you haven't received an invitation in the next few weeks and you are interested in contributing, please get in touch with Dr Sarmiento to
fsarmien@uga.edu.

PLACES AVAILABLE
. Over 60 invitations will be sent out for the 45 places available

. If expressions of interest are more than the places available, the Workshop executive will determine the final attendees based on the needs
of the Connectivity Conservation book

THE WORKSHOP
. For the workshop, Fausto Sarmiento, and the Quito organising team have organised a fantastic program of mixed work on the book and
field trips o natural areas surrounding our venue (which is located on the flank of a volcano).
. It will be a dynamic and fantastic experience and a stimulating follow-up to the preparation of the Case Studies. The book produced from
the workshop will be an important contribution to the management of large scale Connectivity Conservation corridors. All participants will
e recognised in the book for their contribution.

. Details of the venue, program and costs will be provided in the invitation...to be released shortly! Don't miss this workshop, it will be a good
onel!

“...NATURE DOESN’T FIT IN SMALL BOXES...WE’VE GOT TO THINK BIG...”
RoB BUFFLER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF YELLOWSTONE TO YUKON INITIATIVE 2004 (BY JEFF GAILUS).



